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U.S. 1 at Matanzas Woods Parkway
Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 437595-1Flagler County

Fast Facts
Contractor:  

P&S Paving Inc.

Project Cost:  
$2.6 million 

Project Start:  
August 2019

	 Estimated Completion:  
Summer 2020

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is constructing a roundabout at the intersection of U.S. 1 and 
Matanzas Woods Parkway in Palm Coast. The roundabout will maintain two lanes of traffic in each direction on 
U.S. 1, and will provide two lanes from Matanzas Woods Parkway onto U.S. 1 from both sides of the intersection. 
There will be one lane onto Matanzas Woods Parkway exiting the roundabout.

Other improvements include drainage, highway lighting, landscaping, sidewalks and crosswalks for pedestrians 
and bicyclists moving through the intersection.

Project Description

Construction will require traffic on U.S. 1 to be reduced to one lane in each direction through the intersection, 
as well as detours. During Phase I, Matanzas Woods Parkway will be closed at U.S. 1 throughout construction of 
the outside lanes of the roundabout. This phase is expected to take about four to five months.

In Phase 2, as the inside lanes of the roundabout are built, Matanzas Woods Parkway will be open to right-in, 
right-out traffic on the east side of U.S. 1. In that phase, traffic will be able to turn from northbound U.S. 1 onto 
Matanzas Woods Parkway, and from Matanzas Woods Parkway to northbound U.S. 1. Other movements will 
be detoured. This phase is expected to last about four months.

Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert motorists of closures and detours.

What to Expect
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Sign up to receive electronic project 
updates by sending an email 

request to 
carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us

Your source for information on 
state roadway projects in Central 
Florida is just a “click” away! Visit

www.CFLroads.com or scan the 
QR code below to view current 
information about this project.


